
       May 30, 2006 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

Re: Case 98-M-1343 – New York State Electric & Gas Corporation 
Compliance Filing     
 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

The enclosed tariff addenda, issued by New York State Electric & Gas 
Corporation (“NYSEG”) are transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of 
the New York State Public Service Commission (“Commission”).   

 
PSC No. 88 – Gas, Schedule for Gas Service 
Addendum – UBP No. 3  
 
PSC No. 120 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service 
Addendum - UBP No. 3 

 
Effective June 1, 2006. 
 

The above tariff addenda are being filed pursuant to the Commission’s Order 
Modifying Electronic Data Interchange (EDI) Standards and Uniform Business Practices, 
issued May 19, 2006 (the "Order").  
 

Ordering Clause 5 of the Order approves revisions to Section 5 of the Uniform 
Business Practices (UBP).  A revised UBP addendum, reflecting the approved revisions 
to Section 5, is filed herein.  

 
Should you have any questions concerning this filing, please call Susan Glann at 

(607) 762-7265.   
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

Christine M. Stratakos 
Enclosures      Manager – Pricing & Analysis 

Received: 5/30/2006


